
From: Don Millhouse
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment on proposed fee changes
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 3:27:31 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Please do not increase the fee over 100%.

New Mexico is one of our favorite states.

It will be a shame to have to camp elsewhere because we can't afford it.

Thanks,
Din Millhouse
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